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MINUTES  
 
Special Meeting  
Village of Manchester Board of Trustees 
Friday, July 22, 2016 
9:00 am, Village Offices 
45 Union Street  
 

In Attendance: President Brian Knight; Trustees:  Jim Lewis, Tom Deck and Bill 
Mariano; Clerk/Treasurer and Tax Collector Julia Arvin 

 
Absent: Trustee Andrea Ross 
 
President Knight brought the meeting to order at 9:00 am.  Julia Arvin motioned 
to approve the corrected 2016/17 property tax rate of .129 based on the 2016/17 
budget approved at the annual meeting.  Brian Knight seconded the motion and 
all voted in favor. 
 
There being no other business on the agenda the meeting adjourned at 9:05 am. 
 
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
       Julia Arvin, Clerk 

 
 


